
From: Adam Grover   
Sent: 31 March 2025 15:12 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: S62A/2025/0093 43a (Land adjacent to 43), Ambleside Avenue, Bristol 

 
Dear Leanne,  
 
We agree to change the description of the proposed development to "Demolition of 
existing side extension and lean-to structure and erection of a three-bedroom 
semi-detached dwelling". 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Adam Grover 
Architectural Assistant 
BSc(Hons) 
 
barefoot architects ltd.  
 
 
On Mon, 31 Mar 2025 at 12:26, Section 62A Applications Non Major 
<section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Adam 

 Thank you for your email. I confirm receipt of the planning fee. 

 In our letter of 13 March 2025, we asked the following; 

 ‘We invite the applicant’s agreement and updated application form to change the description 
of the proposed development from ‘The erection of a 3 bedroom semi-detached house (over 
two floors and 'loft conversion). The dwelling will be red brick and red tile roof to be in keeping 
with the area)’ to ‘Demolition of existing side extension and lean-to structure and erection 
of a three-bedroom semi-detached dwelling’.’ 

 Please can you advise? 

 Kind regards 

Leanne 

 




